PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION

WATER MAIN FLUSHING NOTICE
FOR THE HIGH CREST SYSTEM

As part of our continuous efforts to improve service to our customers, Passaic
Valley Water Commission will flush water mains in the High Crest section of West
Milford.

Flushing will begin on or about Thursday, September 12, 2019 and is anticipated
to be completed within 3 weeks.

The water mains will be flushed weekdays between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00
p.m., occasionally however, it may be necessary to continue flushing during the
night.

We assure all customers that the water will be safe for use during this period.
Customers are cautioned to determine if the water is clear before washing clothes
(or any other processing) as staining may occur.

Please contact Customer Service at 973-340-4300 with any questions you may
have.
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